

Yelvertoft Primary School

School Lane, Yelvertoft, Northampton, NN6 6LH

Telephone: 01788 822 498 Fax 01788 822012 Head Teacher: Mrs Melanie Servent

Chair of Governors: Mr Paul Starkey Website: www.yelvertoftprimary.com

8th January 2021

Dear Parent(s) & Carers

I am sure that you as parents are as concerned as we are about keeping the children's reading progressing throughout this second lockdown. As wonderful as the on-line books were during the last extended period away from school there really is no substitution for a physical book that the children can hold in their hands.

With this in mind, we have decided that this time we will be changing the children's book weekly and obviously in a Covid safe manner.

Each class will have a day where a new book will be available outside the front entrance to the school building.

There will be two boxes; one will contain an envelope with your child's name on that has their next book inside. Please take the new book out and put their old book inside the envelope. Then pop the envelope back into the box labelled 'Returns'.

We will then put these books to one side for at least 72 hours before putting them back into circulation.

The boxes will be outside between the hours of 10am and 3pm. Here are the days for each class:

Tuesday - Class 1 Wednesday - Class 2 Thursday - Class 3 Friday - Class 4

We know that for some of you this means more than one visit a week but we feel this is the best way to reduce the numbers of people coming to school at any one time.

Thank you for your support and understanding

Miss Morris











